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 GREATER NEW HAVEN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 The Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority (the “GNHWPCA”) will meet at 

the offices of the Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority, 260 East Street, New 

Haven, Connecticut on MAY 14, 2013, at 5:50 P.M. for the purpose of holding a public hearing 

pursuant to CGS Section 7-255 and Section 43 of the Sewer Ordinances on the Annual Budget and 

Sewer User Charge.  

  

Copies of said Annual Budget and Sewer User Charge are on file open to public inspection 

at the office of the Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority, 260 East Street, New 

Haven, CT, as well as the offices of the City/Town Clerk for each of New Haven, East Haven, 

Hamden and Woodbridge. 

 
 Dated this 19th day of April, 2013. 
 
 
 
  
 Deborah L. Torre, Secretary 
 Greater New Haven 
 Water Pollution Control Authority 
 


